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Eoghan McConville

From: Janice Burgess <Janice.Burgess@nationalhighways.co.uk>
Sent: 16 February 2023 09:11
To: PlanningPolicy Wandsworth
Subject: Notice of the Consultation on the Wandsworth Local Plan Main Modifications and 

Policy Map Changes

For the attention of: London Borough of Wandsworth (FAO: Planning Policy, Environment and 
Community Services team) 

Consultation: Notice of the Consultation on the Wandsworth Local Plan Main Modifications and Policy 
Map Changes 

National Highways Ref: 19237 
 
Dear Planning Policy, Environment and Community Services, 
 
Thank you for your email of 07 February 2023 inviting National Highways to comment on the above 
consultation and indicating that a response is required by 17th March 2023. National Highways has been 
appointed by the Secretary of State for Transport as strategic highway company under the provisions of the 
Infrastructure Act 2015 and is the highway authority, traffic authority and street authority for the strategic 
road network. The strategic road network is a critical national asset and as such National Highways works 
to ensure that it operates and is managed in the public interest, both in respect of current activities and 
needs as well as in providing effective stewardship of its long-term operation and integrity. 
 
No section of the SRN traverses the London Borough of Wandsworth, although we are concerned with any 
proposals which have the potential to impact on nearby Junctions 1 and 2 of the M4 in Chiswick or the A3 
up to the border with Kingston.  
 
Noting that this consultation is only seeking comments on the proposed Main Modifications and Policy Map 
Changes, and not on matters relating to other aspects of the Plan, we have undertaken a review of the 
revised documents and our comments are set out below. As the remainder of the Plan has already been 
considered by the Inspector during the Examination process and/or Hearing Sessions, we have not 
provided any further comments on this. 
 
The documents reviewed comprise the Main Modifications document, Policy Map Changes and the 
updated Sustainability Appraisal and Habitats Regulations Assessment. Reviewing these documents and 
changes, these do not have any consequences for the national SRN and we have no further comments to 
make regarding the proposed changes. 
 
Thank you for consulting National Highways.  
 
Regards, 
 
Janice 
 
Mrs Janice Burgess, Spatial Planning Manager 
National Highways Limited  
Bridge House, 1 Walnut Tree Close, Guildford, Surrey, GU1 4LZ  
Registered in England and Wales No. 9346363 
 
Direct Tel: 0300 470 1055 | Mobile: 07834 333782 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk 

 You don't often get email from janice.burgess@nationalhighways.co.uk. Learn why this is important  
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This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s 
named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, 
disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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Consider the environment. Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to. 


